
               www.heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi everyone, 
 This week, the children have 
been treated to not one, but two 
Theatre Performances in school. On 
Tuesday, we saw a musical adaption of 
The Story of Peter Rabbit and Benjamin 
Bunny and on Wednesday, we saw a per-
formance of The Wizard of Oz. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed both shows 
and it was good to have travelling Thea-
tre Companies back in school after so 
long. We have also been preparing the 
children for their move up to Year One 
in September. Each class  spent part of 
Friday morning in their Year One class-
room with their Year One teacher. They 
completed a directed task and learned 
about some of the exciting things they 
will do next year. The children had a 
good look at what was in their class-
rooms, visited the cloakroom and the 
toilets and had a play in the  
Infant Playground. Later on, the Year 
One teachers chatted to the Reception 
teachers about each child to ensure a 
smooth transition for everyone in    
September. Reception also welcomed 
some nursery children in to their class-
rooms for a play visit and enjoyed some-
time showing them around.  
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 Reports 
 
 

You will receive your child’s  
annual report in their book bag next 

week, along with their Learning Journey  
which are yours to keep as a record of 

your child’s individual achievements 
during their first year at school.  We 
hope you enjoy looking at these with 

your child and that they will help them 
and you to remember lots of happy  

memories of their time in  
Reception. We will also send home  

writing books for you to keep.  
 Reading books have now been collected 
in. Don’t forget you can also still access 
Bug Club online to keep up with regular 

reading over the summer. 
 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of 
your child’s report, please make an  

appointment by phoning the office or 
via the teaching assistants at the door .   

 
 
    
 

 

  

  
 

 
This week we celebrated 

the birthday of  
Toby Harter and Rainbow 

Corbett 
 

 

Charter Assembly  
 

Please join us next  

Wednesday,  
13th July  

in the Westall Hall  
9.15a.m—10.15a.m 

The Reception children will be 
awarded their Rainbow Charter 
Certificates from Mrs Hodgson. 

  


